
 
	

End of Year Read Aloud! 

	
	

Check out the video below to 
listen to the book being read by 

Miss DeLong! 

We love reading books at the 
end of the year that help 
remind us of important 

lessons!  
“Oh, the Places You’ll Go” by 

Dr. Seuss is a great book 
that reminds us that we’re 
all so strong and capable of 

doing amazing things! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vs-g7ILo1vw 
 
Your task today:  

1. Watch the video 
2. Think about what the book means to you!  
3. Share with your teacher what you like about the book!   

Oh, The Places You’ll Go – Dr. Seuss 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vs-g7ILo1vw

